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Kirchgasler, Brandon

From: Public Records
Sent: Friday, December 20, 2024 1:55 PM
To: Ray, Leigh
Subject: 24-OPIR-1252 Ackn.

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

This email is acknowledgement of your public information request. In future correspondence with our 
oƯice, please reference 24-OPIR-1252 which is the identifier assigned to your request.  
 
If the records requested are a single, specific, clearly identifiable, and readily available public record, 
you can expect to receive the information within 5 days of acknowledgement of receipt of your request. If 
your request is for information that cannot be readily identified and gathered, OPIR will work to have that 
information available to you within 90 days. An estimate of the costs will be provided to you as soon as 
possible. The cost estimate is based upon the amount of information and the amount of time a state 
employee will spend searching and gathering that information. If it is not feasible to fulfill your request 
within 90 days, you will receive notification from OPIR explaining why the information cannot be provided 
within 90 days. The law allows a response to the request to then be provided within 6 months of the 
acknowledgement of the request.  
 
It is the goal of OPIR to provide the information you request as quickly as possible. Factors that may 
prevent a quick response include the complexity of the request, personnel available to conduct a search, 
many documents that require review for confidential information and redaction, an employee’s right to 
review information related to them, and more.  
 
 

 

 
 
Jeremiah Lute | Legal Assistant 
OƯice of Public Information Requests 
Department of Administration 
DESK 406.444.2686 

 
 
From: Ray, Leigh <leigh.ray@tuckerellis.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2024 5:35 PM 
To: Public Records <publicrecords@mt.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] FLYNN Patrick - Public Records Request for State Elevator Inspection Records - 017377.000267 
 

Dear Custodian of Records, 

Please accept this public records request for records from the Department of Labor & Industry. The information 
will be used for legal purposes and we do not intend to publish the information requested. This request includes 
any and all records related to the following elevator located at 301 E Main Street, Missoula, MT 59802. Date of 
incident 12/5/2022. 
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The timeframe for records requested includes 12/5/2020 through 6/5/2023, and including the inspection report 
dated 12/5/2022. 
 
 

Customer 
Designation 

Machine No./Unit No. State No./Government No. 

ELV 2 C96064 2010-ELEV-MTN-000627 
 
 

Our request for these public records includes any/all documents relating to any inspections, permits, related 
correspondence, and/or notices, if any.  
 
Thank you for your courtesy in this regard. 
 
Best regards, 
Kat 
 
 
K. Leigh “Kat” Ray, CAS | Paralegal | Tucker Ellis LLP 
515 South Flower Street Forty Second Floor| Los Angeles, CA 90071 
Direct: 213-430-3037 | Fax: 213-430-3409 
leigh.ray@tuckerellis.com  
tuckerellis.com [tuckerellis.com] 
 
This e-mail is sent by the law firm of Tucker Ellis LLP and may contain information that is privileged or confidential. If 
you are not the intended recipient, please delete the e-mail and notify us immediately by return email.  
 


